Verbick, Jim

From: Trent Kraemer <vintagebrew@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2018 3:07 PM

To: Verbick, Jim

Cc: Mark & Cathy Kraemer

Subject: liquor license extension

Attachments: doc00161120181009140740.pdf

Mr Verbick

We are not going to be able to complete our build out for the Tangent project at 803 E Washington ave. within
the 90 day period. We are requesting an extension. I have attached a letter from our general contractor with the

approximate completion. Please contact me if you have any questions.
Thanks Trent

TRENT KRAEMER

600 WATER STREET SAUK CITY, Wi 53583 . (1) 608.370.8200

674 SOUTH WHITNEY WAY MADISON,WI 53711 |, (1) 608.204.2739
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The Excitement Is Building!®

October 8™ 2018

Trent Kraemer

Tangent

803 East Washington Avenue
Madison, WI 53703

Dear Trent,

Design/Build | Construction Management

P.0.Box 248 | 500 Utility Court
Reedshurg, Wisconsin 53959
1608-524-4383 | 1608-524-8393
www.friede.com

In reviewing availability of structural steel against our construction schedule it appears that the completion of the
Tangent project will be early January of 2019.

Sincerely,

A

Ethan Kent
Project Manager
Friede and Associates
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